# Kellner Knights Snowmobile Club News



### My Last Newsletter Message, March 2020

Mother Nature has presented some challenges over the last month. I hope everyone has been able to get out and ride somewhere and enjoy the open trials!!



In March we'll hold elections for

positions on our board. As you might have read on the title, this will be my last newsletter. I will not be running for re-election as president, so at this time... we need someone to step forward!!

Over the last 10 years I'm proud to have been apart of some amazing things that the Kellner Knights have been apart of. We've grown membership and sponsorships, worked with some amazing people, added social media, participated in fundraising opportunities within the community, and most importantly... built relationships.

Our Mission statement/purpose is to promote snowmobile safety and improvement of snowmobile trails/conditions in Central Wisconsin. While doing that, relationships are at the center of any organization's success. It's the people that make the difference. Try doing anything without quality people, it doesn't work. I'd like to see this continue not only within our club, but also with our outreach to those the club connects with via snowmobiling. This includes: other club members, beloved landowners, sponsors, other clubs, municipalities at all levels, law enforcement etc. These relationships have been key to overcoming challenges and enjoying the successes we've had.

I ask that everyone take a moment to reflect on where you can make a difference with relationships. Who is it that you can connect to snowmobiling in a positive way that adds value to the trail system? Who is it that needs to know they are appreciated for how they already help us? It's our obligation as snowmobilers of today to make this right... so there's a trail for future snowmobilers that we will never meet!! See you on the trails! Dan Guck



Dan with X Game Racer, Levi LeVallee

#### **Mark Your Calendars**

March 12 - Regular Meeting 7pm @ Kellner International

April 9- Regular Meeting 7pm @ Kellner Club

May 14- Regular Meeting 7pm @ Mickey's Tip Up Garage

## Did you know that this season we have...

...had our trails open 21 days
...160 hours of grooming time in
...used approx. 900 gallons of fuel
On average it costs \$2.38 per gallon of
gas. Thanks to our groomers for your
time and efforts again this season.

#### A Thank You From the Board

The current Kellner Knights board would like to thank you, Dan, for all your years of service to our club. You tirelessly have given so many hours to the sport of snowmobiling and to Those hours came directly club. from your heart and we appreciate all you have done. You have been our President, friend, encourager, positive role model, phycologist at times in dealing with all of us, and a hard-working, forward-thinking supporter and of this sport and club. Your vision of what we could be as a club has motivated us to get where we are today. We would also like to thank your family, Shelli, Brandon, and Carson. Your time spent doing club work took sacrifice on your family's part, we appreciate their support of you and the club's as well. So to our club members, give Dan a big THANK YOU when you see him next time, he deserves it!





































































BRUNS & SONS

Where They Like to Make the Deal Easy!
5 251 PLOVER RD. PLOVER, WI SHAT 715-544-533

=AUTO<sub>uc</sub>



















